

Lexington-Fayette Urban County Government DEPARTMENT OF LAW

Jim Gray Mayor

Janet M. Graham Commissioner

TO:

Jim Gray, Mayor

Members, Urban County Council

FROM:

Department of Law

DATE:

December 18, 2012

RE:

Release of Easement

Patchen Wilkes Drive

This memo is to request a Resolution authorizing the Mayor to sign a Partial Release of Easement releasing a portion of a sanitary sewer easement on property located on Patchen Wilkes Drive.

The proposed Release has been reviewed and approved by the Divisions of Engineering, Water Quality, and Traffic Engineering and the Department of Law. This action has no budgetary implication for LFUCG.

Edward W. Gardner

Attorney Sr.

Enclosure

CC:

Richard Moloney, CAO

Council Office

XACcess.WATER-AiR-12-CC0051\COR\o0372617.DOC